
 
 
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Tuesday, 30 May 2017 3:32 PM 
To: Scott.Harris@guild.org.au 

Subject: RE: 4 yearly review of modern awards – SDA claim for blood and bone marrow leave 
(AM2016/36) [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

 
Dear Mr Harris, 
 
I refer to your email below. 
 
I can confirm that a video-link has been made available in Canberra on Monday 3 July 2017 at 10am 
for the mentions/directions hearing. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Helen Hamberger 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
helen.hamberger@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
 
From: Scott Harris [mailto:Scott.Harris@guild.org.au]  
Sent: Friday, 26 May 2017 12:06 PM 

To: AMOD 
Subject: 4 yearly review of modern awards – SDA claim for blood and bone marrow leave 

(AM2016/36) 

 
Good Morning Associate for VP Hatcher 
 
It is requested if video conference can be made available at the FWC Canberra office on Monday 3rd 
July 2017 at 10am to participate in the mention/directions hearing for AM2016/36. 
 
Thank you 
 
Regards 
Scott Harris 

Workplace Relations Manager 
Pharmacy Transformation 

The Pharmacy Guild of Australia 
National Secretariat 
Level 2, 15 National Circuit, Barton, ACT 2600 Australia 
PO Box 310, Fyshwick, ACT 2609 Australia 
Telephone: 02 6270 1840  ·  Mobile: 0427 512 765  ·  Facsimile: 02 6270 1800 
E-mail: scott.harris@guild.org.au ·  Internet: www.guild.org.au 
Follow the Guild @ twitter.com/pharmguildaus or facebook.com/pharmacyguildofaustralia 
 

Best Practice Certification ISO9001  
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